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Dear Parents/Carers,

We seem to have a problem with head lice throughout the school at the moment.

As you know, there is no provision in school for checking children’s hair. Therefore, it is essential that everyone checks not only their child’s hair on a regular basis, but the whole family’s hair. We encourage regular combing as this will help to remove any head lice and any eggs. Treatment should be carried out if necessary, but please remember to keep checking the hair and combing to ensure that the headlice have been eradicated completely.

Please do not keep your child/children off school if they have head lice. This is not an illness and there is no reason for any child to be absent for this reason – simply ensure that treatment is immediate. Please also note that, if head lice are not cleared completely, the problem will keep re-occurring and it really can become a nuisance for everyone affected.

The following chemists in the area are running a minor ailments scheme that is free to register for children under 16 years. Once you have registered your child, certain medicines and treatments, including treatment for headlice is free.

	Denchem Ltd
	Ann Street Health Centre, Ann Street, Denton M34 2AJ

	Rizwan Chemist
	103-107 Manchester Road, Denton M34 2AF

	Windmill Pharmacy
	709 Windmill Lane, Denton M34 2ET

	Wain & Sons Pharmacy
	4 Tatton Road, Haughton Green, Denton M34 7PL

	Boots the Chemist
	Crown Point North Retail Park, Denton M34 3LY

	Coop Pharmacy
	53 Manchester Road, Denton M34 2AF

	Sainsburys Pharmacy
	Oldham Street, Denton M34 3SJ


If you need any further help or advice, contact the school clinic or your own doctor.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely,
Mr. P. Greaves
Principal.
